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AGM Speakers Branch AGM COVID-19 Updates  

Speaker Profiles: 
 

 
 
Selena Armstrong and other 
members of the National Team 
will be joining us to give an 
update on the current focus 
and activity streams currently 
being undertaken. If you have 
any specific questions you 
wish to pose to the team 
please email them to Steph at 
(canterbury@nzism.org) or 
have them ready to raise on 
the day. 
 
 
 
New Members 
 
 
 
Welcome to all our 
new members  
 
We have had 7 new members in 
April and 2 members upgrading to 
Graduate . 
All new members should have (or 
will) received a personal email to 
say hello and provide some info 
on the Branch (if you haven’t then 
please contact Steph at 
(canterbury@nzism.org) 
 

 
Please be advised that the Canterbury 
Branch AGM is scheduled to take 
place on Friday 22nd May and will now 
take the form of a zoom meeting 
7.00am - 8.30am. (link to be sent to all 
members nearer the time) Please note 
that there is no longer a quorum 
required for a Branch AGM. 
Please provide your apologies prior to 
the meeting by notifying Steph at 
(canterbury@nzism.org) 
 
AGM Agenda 
• Introductions & Apologies 
• Previous AGM minutes: (31st 

May 2019)  
• Branch Chairpersons Report. 
• Election of Canterbury 

Committee / Officers of the 
Branch 

• Nominations received so far –  
o South Canterbury Representative 

– Jennifer Wood  
o North Canterbury Support – Kate 

Brooks  
o Technical Support – Whitney 

Tahau 
o General Committee Members – 

Dave Boivin & Glen Johnson 
• General Business 
• Guest Speaker from National 
• AOB 
• Close 
 
Please remember that all the 
committee members are volunteers, so 
it is vital that we fill these positions to 
spread the workload and ensure the 
continuing success of the Branch.  
 
Last years Branch AGM minutes are 
attached as well as the protocols for 
Nominations of Branch Committee 
Members and the NZISM President 
along with the associated nomination 
forms. 

 
In these unprecedented times 
it is important to keep up to 
date and ensure you have the 

correct information. 
Here are some of the sources or relevant 
information: 
 
COVID-19 (novel coronavirus) | Ministry of 
Health NZ  
Unite Against COVID-19 | New Zealand 
Government 
WorkSafe NZ Managing Health and Safety - 
Novel-Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
 

Dates for the Diary 2020  

Upcoming National Webinars 
 

 
 

 
 
To register for either of these webinars and 
to see what others are available use the link 
below 
https://www.nzism.org/webinar-
registrations/ 
 
You will also find past newletters and 
speaker presentations available to 
view/download.  
You can go directly to the Branch Page 
using the following link - 
https://www.nzism.org/info/branch/canterbury/ 

Please ensure you keep the Branch and National updated with any email changes!!! 
RSVP by going to: https://www.nzism.org/info/branch/canterbury/ to register or purchase a ticket for the 
relevant event 

Breakfast ZOOM Meeting 
Date: Friday 22nd May 2020 
Time: 7:00 - 8:30 am 
Venue: Live Zoom Meeting 
 

Zoom Meeting  - this will be a live webinar with the option to 
either ask questions during the webinar or to send them to 
canterbury@nzism.org prior to the webinar. 
N.B Registration is required via NZISM events page which will 
be confirmed via an email that contains the link to the webinar. 


